
Go Woodlands!  We are getting active together...  

I am so impressed with everyoneõs attempts at the sporting challenges, obviously I have undertaken 
all of the ten challenges and am very proud of my scores, all the Joe Wicks workouts have                 
aided my physical fitness ð Iõm just too shy to share the scoresé 

But you still have time to share your score card with your class teacher to gain those house-
points, donõt forget to send it by 3pm today.  

You have been brilliant!  We have really enjoyed watching your films and seeing your photographs, 
along with your banners and bunting. 

Which house will winé. mmmmmm?  Find out next week in the newsletter.  

If you are still learning at home, then you should have been able to speak to your teacher over the 
last few weeks.  They have been ringing to say hello and see how you are doing, so you know we 
are thinking of you.  Have a think - what will you say to your teacher when they ring you?  Think 
of something you have done recently that you can share.  

So what else have you been up to this week?  It is the week to be outside - I believe water fights 
and paddling pools have been a theme in this sunny weather, although it does make sleeping tricky 
when it is hot.  I hope you have been outside either walking, scooting or biking but donõt forget to 
wear a hat, drink lots and wear sun cream.    

Also, donõt forget to keep learning and to keep reading every day (or Mrs Pitt and Miss Gregory 
will knowé) 

Love Mrs Newton 

 


